
Legal Notice 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF KENSINGTON 

 

The Kensington Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, OCTOBER 2, 2023, 

at 6:30 p.m. at the Kensington Town Hall, 95 Amesbury Road, Kensington NH 03833, accept the 

following: 

• To accept unanticipated funds in accordance with RSA 31:95-b for receipt of all 

unanticipated funds for 2023.  To include grant and state funds as well as two donations 

to the Grange Hall.  This process requires the Board of Selectmen to hold a public 

hearing to accept unanticipated funds received. 

A second hearing if needed on these issues will be held on OCTOBER 16, 2023, at 6:30pm in 

the Kensington Town Hall, 95 Amesbury Road.   

Dated: September 13, 2023      Town of Kensington 

         Kathleen T Felch 

         Town Administrator 

 

 

 


